
COVID-19 & FLU  
Did you know?

COVID-19 positive individuals must delay 
getting their flu vaccination

If you are experiencing any COVID-19 or Flu symptoms, call 404-CARE(2273)

Centers for Disease Control

People who are moderately or severely ill should wait until they recover 
before getting the flu vaccine.

Vaccination should be postponed for people with suspected or confirmed 
COVID-19, regardless of whether they have symptoms, until they have met 

the criteria to discontinue their isolation. 


